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New Pediatric Clinic at Georgetown Hospital
Meeting the needs of our growing families

Halton Healthcare recently introduced
a new pediatric clinic at Georgetown
Hospital to complement its existing
pediatric services and to meet the
growing needs of the Halton Hills
community.

"We are very pleased to offer this new
clinic as a resource to parents, families
and community physicians in the
Georgetown, Acton and surrounding
areas,” said Cindy McDonell, Chief
Operating Officer, Georgetown
Hospital.

“In April 2016 Georgetown Hospital
saw the successful re-launch of the
obstetrics and gynaecology program
with the arrival of two obstetricians,”
said Dr. Justin Busse, Associate Chief
of Staff, Georgetown Hospital. “This
was followed by the introduction of the Post Emergency Pediatric Clinic (PEPC) which provides follow-up for children who
were first seen in the Emergency Department. The new Pediatric Clinic rounds out the pediatric service and fills a void in
the services available within the community.”

Led by Dr. Hasan Al Shabanah, Medical Director of Pediatrics for Georgetown Hospital, the clinic is supported by a

group of pediatricians and will provide much needed service for those in the community under the age of 18. Pediatric
consultations are available regarding a wide range of health concerns ranging from behaviour challenges and weight loss
to migraines.

“We are delighted to be able to welcome physicians such as Dr. Al Shabanah and his colleagues to our hospital and
continue to expand our services to better meet the needs of our community,” concluded Cindy McDonell.

To access the clinic, patients require a referral from a family physician, walk-in clinic, nurse practitioner or midwife.
Referrals to the clinic can be faxed to 905-873-2953.

Thank you for your incredible dedication

At Halton Healthcare we are fortunate to have staff, physicians and volunteers with the skills, dedication and passion
for making a positive difference in the health of others. THANK YOU!

#YESThislsNursing

Our Volunteers Are World Class ~ Celebrating Our Physicians

Nursing Week:
May 7-11, 2018

Physician Appreciation Week:
April 30 to May 4, 2018

Volunteer Appreciation Week:
April 15 to 21, 2018
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Let's be a DONORNation

Canadians are known for their generosity and compassion
-always there to help, especially when it comes to saving a
life. With this in mind, every April communities across our
nation celebrate BeADonor Month in support of organ and
tissue donation. This generous act unites us as a nation of
donors—a DONORNation of proud Canadians.

Our hospitals take pride in collaborating with Trillium Gift

of Life Network (TGLN), a not-for-profit agency of the
Government of Ontario, to help save lives through organ and
tissue donation.

Visit www.beadonor.ca for more information.

Memorial Service

The Spiritual Care Department is hosting a special
Memorial Service at Georgetown Hospital to celebrate
and honour the lives of those who passed away while in
the Hospital in 2017.

Tuesday, May 15, 2018-7 pm

Georgetown Hospital Activity Room

Light refreshments will be available

Family and friends of those who have passed are
welcome to join us for this very special service.

Please R.S.V.P.,, by May 12, 2018
Call 905-873-0111 ext. 7719

Leave a detailed message including your name, contact
phone number, the number of people attending and the
name of your deceased loved one.

Please park in the Visitors parking lot. You will receive a
validated parking pass for complimentary parking.

Enter through the courtyard and follow the signs to the
Activity Room.

APRIL 2018 GEORGETOWN HOSPITAL



